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Highcliffe School Student Bulletin

Monday 18th - Friday 22nd September 2006: Week A

Thought For The Week:
People are born with two eyes but with one tongue, 

in order that they should see twice as much as they say.

News Story of the Week:

New child car seat laws in force

See http://news.bbc.co.uk/
for more details and other news stories!

Music Clubs This Week
 

Highcliffe School Gospel Choir - Any students who sung Joyful Joyful last term
Monday 18th 3:20pm - 5:00pm
(We are going to record Joyful Joyful professionally)
 

Harmonious Funk Jazz Band  - Open invite to all woodwind and brass players of all abilities
Tuesday 19th 3:20pm - 5:00pm in room EX3
 

Shout! - Vocal group for years 7, 8 & 9 (sings mix of Christmas, Musical and Pop Music)

Thursday 21st September 3:20pm - 4:30pm in EX3
 

Guitar Club - Open to all guitarists
Friday 22nd at 1:40pm in room EX2
 

 

AND TWO EXCITING OPORTUNITIES!!
 

Viewing of HOT MIKADO DVD for all cast members: 
Wednesday 20th at 3:20 - 5:00pm in room EX3
 

DO YOU PLAY VIOLIN, VIOLA, CELLO OR DOUBLE BASS?  We are starting a student string group led by Nat Brawn in the Upper Sixth.  It is open to all regardless of ability.  If so, go along to meet Nat and find out more on Thursday lunchtime at 1:40pm in room EX3
GCSE TEXTS FOR ENGLISH LITERATURE IN YEAR 10: If you have paid for your English texts, please collect them from En6 at the start of lunchtime.

S-Factor - Ecology Treasure Hunt with prizes!  Pooter about; what's lurking around the school grounds?  Lab SC10 - 3.25pm Thursday!

Rock Challenge 2006: If you took part in the last Rock Challenge and would like a certificate, please collect one from Mrs McGrath in the Performance Hall.

Ski Trip Feb 2007: Dry ski slope lesson returns to Miss Hayman by Wednesday 20th September.
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Year 10 Module Mathematics Exam dates:

Module 1 (Handling Data) Monday 13th November 2006 (pm)

Module 3 (Number) Wednesday 27th June 2007 (am)

These are external exams so students must ensure that they are present for them.

Thank you. Miss Hayman

Stacey from SHADOWS, the Shire Alcohol and Drugs advisory service will be in school Monday lunchtime 18th September and will be accompanied by Neil Robertson, the new outreach worker who will be working in the Christchurch area. They will be in Ma2 from 1.20pm. Please do pop along for a chat and to meet Neil who will be doing regular drop in sessions during the year. 
 

Don't forget Cheryl, our School Nurse runs drop in sessions every Thursday in the small meeting room near reception. She is able to provide information on many issues not just health concerns so if you want a chat, call in.
 

Connexions will be starting a weekly drop -in shortly and our local police community support officer is planning to do the same. PCSO Mark Lane is keen to get involved with the school and is planning postcoding sessions and advice sessions in school lunchtimes.
 

We also hope to run special sessions on topics like "How to prevent your drink being spiked" during this year so if there are any topics you would like covered please see Mrs Stone who is also able to give you advice about any of the above services.
School photographs: the following students need to go to the Library on Thursday 21st September at 9.00am:
 

9.1 Ebony Day






9.2 Charlotte Betts and Justin Williams
9.3 Ricky Hearn





9.4 Sam Knowles
9.5 Rebecca Angel





9.6 Michael Domoracki

 

11.2 Michael Albin, Jenny Oliver and Leanne Stretton

11.1 Dan Hope
11.7 Tom Lane, Sophie leftwich, Louis Mann, Simon Watson
11.5 Dean Hearn and Niall Solan
11.8 Ben FJ, Zach Fillmore, Joe McCrossan, Luke Middle, Rebecca Wildman
 
BRITISH FOOD FORTNIGHT: British Food Fortnight is 23rd September –8th October.  Highcliffe School Food department will be taking part in this:

Year 7 will do work on Fruit and Vegetables and make a soup, using local vegetables wherever possible,  in their Back to Basics module;

Year 8 will make traditional cakes and biscuits as part of the Ready, Steady, Cook! module

Year 9 will make Toad in the Hole and/or Shepherds Pie as part of their Foreign Flavours for All module.


Brain food (prizes to be won!!): 
   

The answer to last week’s question:

Addis Ababa is the capital city of Ethiopia.
Congratulations to Peter Kruger (7.8) who needs to see Mr Yapp to collect his prize!

This week’s question:  

Which chemical element has the symbol ‘Tc’?

If you think you know the answer, write it down, together with your name & tutor group and post it into the box in the library. You could be a winner! 
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Year 7, 8 & 9 students:


Merits can now be cashed in! Go along to the Library every Monday, Thursday & Friday from 1.45pm!
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